
                 BITS & BARKS   
SUBURBAN BETHLEHEM LUTHERAN SCHOOL  

March 7, 2019 
Deeply Rooted to Grow – “On this rock I will build my church”  

Our Mission: “Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran Church and School disciples each generation to grow deeply, 
serve humbly, and go boldly in Christ to advance God’s Kingdom.” 

  
SBLS Websites:   
www.suburbanbethlehem.org 
http://fastdir.com/sbls/ 
 
Hot Lunch = $2.90 
Reduced Lunch = $0.40 
Milk = $0.35 
Lunch Menu-March 11th-15th 
Monday-BBQ ribette sandwich, 
baked beans, raw baby carrots with 
ranch dip, peaches  
Tuesday-Cheese toastie, tomato 
soup, green beans, apple slices 
Wednesday-Breaded pork 
sandwich, mixed vegetables, 
romaine lettuce, pears 
Thursday-Cheese pizza, corn, 
romaine lettuce salad, applesauce 
Friday-NO SCHOOL 
This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider. 
 

  
 
Each Monday our staff gathers 
together and prays for members of 
the SBLS family. A list is posted on 
the bulletin board near the school 
office. This week we prayed for: 
Chase Perl, Ian Galbreath, Brook 
Bowen, Abby Griewank, Trace 
Merritt, Brooklyn Norris, Jacob 
Jones, Olivia Johnson, Drew 
Belschner, Brennan Martin, 

Christian Rogers, Victoria Tha 
Wah and Ms. Stephanie Wilson. 
 

Make-up Day #3, Friday, March 
15 
Many people have been asking 
about the scheduled make-up day 
on March 15. A decision had to be 
made for planning purposes. We 
will not have school next Friday 
even if there would be a 
cancellation day between now and 
then. If there is a cancellation we 
will use it as an e-learning day. 
 
Our February/March Chapel 
Project is Rev. Steve & Cindy 
Schumacher, missionaries in 
Ghana, West Africa. Please pray for 
the safety of the Schumacher’s, as 
well as the safety of all their 
students. 
 

Registration for the 2019-2020 
School Year.  A few weeks ago, in 
your family folder, a re-enrollment 
packet was included. Please 
complete and return the signed 
forms with your $25.00 down 
payment for each student to the 
school office as soon as possible. If 
you have any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Macke. 
 

 
 

SBL Reading Day is tomorrow, 
March 8th 
Various fun activities will happen 
tomorrow afternoon in the gym. We 
invite your student to dress up like 
their favorite book character on 
Friday March 8th.  Dress code 
applies. 
 
2019 Yearbook Orders are due 
on or before March 27th– Please 
fill out an order form, enclose cash 
or a check, and return the form to 
the school office.  Thank you. 

 
Middle School Musical 
The Fort Wayne Area Middle 
Schools are producing another 
production; this year it is High 
School Musical, Junior. Our own 
Samantha Hoffman has one of the 
lead roles in the production this 
year. Public performances are 
March 22 and March 23 @ 7:00 pm 
at Concordia Elementary School. 
Everyone is invited to attend. 
 
IREAD-3 Coming SOON! 
Our third graders will be taking the 
annual IREAD-3 Test during the 
week of March 18 and POSSIBLY 
into the week of March 25. Please 
help your child by assuring that 
they get plenty of rest and good 
nutrition during that time period 
(really always). Also help them by 
not scheduling events that 

We are Praying 
for You! 



knowingly take them away form 
school during that window of time. 
 
ILEARN Grades 3-8 Save the 
Date 
Our 3rd – 8th graders will be taking 
the new ILEARN test beginning the 
week of April 22 and into the 
following week. Please help your 
child by assuring that they get 
plenty of rest and good nutrition 
during that time period (really 
always). Also help them by not 
scheduling events that knowingly 
take them away form school during 
that window of time. 
 
Life Touch Spring Picture Day 
Life Touch will be at SBL on 
Monday March 18th from 8:10 am 
until 10:00 and then at 11:45 until 
noon for spring pictures. An order 
form was included last week. 
 
Upcoming Band Rehearsals 
Sunday, March 17 Arts Festival 
Rehearsal 1:00 and Concert 2:00 @ 
CLHS 
 
TONIGHT - DINNER NIGHT 
OUT FUNDRAISER AT 
MOE’S – Thursday, March 7th 
support the high school youth of 
Suburban Bethlehem that are 
attending the National Youth 
Gathering in Minneapolis, 
Minnesota, July 11-15.  The youth 
will gather with over 25,000 other 
high school youth to celebrate and 
grow in their faith.  Present the  
flyer we sent a few week at the 
Dupont Road Moe’s on Thursday, 
March 7 and up to 50% of the sale 
will go toward their trip.  Thank 
you for your support!  God Bless! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inviting all SBL Youth 
Grades 5-12 
NCAA March Madness 
on Sunday March 24th from 2-5 pm 
in the SBLS commons/gym. Join us 
for basketball trivia and activities of 
all sorts.  Hot dogs, prizes and 
laughs will be provided.  Bring a 
snack to share and some friends. 
Please sign up in the back of 
church, school commons or contact: 
Pastor Alex 260-403-6496; Kayli 
Greener 260-438-6361 or Kelsey 
Greener 260-438-3874. 
 
SBL Annual Auction 
Class Baskets  
It’s auction time again and that 
means it’s time to start bringing in 
donations for your classroom 
baskets. Each class is assigned a 
theme. We’re asking students to 
bring in items corresponding with 
their class theme, which will be 
assembled into baskets to be 
auctioned off in the silent auction. 
The proceeds from the class baskets 
are used to purchase  
equipment and supplies for the 
classroom. This is an awesome way 
to support our teachers! The themes 
are listed below. Be creative!  
Contact Angie or Carrie with 
questions!  
N &Pre-K Easter candy  
K Coffee &Tea  
1A Ice Cream  
1B Breakfast  
2 Snacks  
3 Italian food  
4 Baking  
5 Chocolate  
6 Snacks  
7 Mexican food  
8 Easter candy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Suburban Bethlehem 
Lutheran School and Church 
Annual Live and silent Auction 
will be held Saturday, March 16, 
2019.  Plan to join us at the Allen 
County Fairgrounds for an evening 
of fellowship. Music provided by 
Redeemed.  Silent auction will 
begin when the doors open at 6:00 
p.m.  Live auction will begin at 
approximately 7:00.  Adults ONLY 
You Must be 21 years-old to attend. 
No admission cost.  There is 
complimentary popcorn and 
desserts. Nacho bar and drinks are 
available for purchase.  Donations 
of NEW items or gift cards are 
currently being accepted. Please 
contact Carrie or Angie regarding 
your item soon.  Due to limited 
space, we may not be able to accept 
all donations. Auction profits will 
go towards putting in a 
walking/running trail around a 
portion of our campus.  If you have 
Questions, please contact Angie at 
710-5558 or Carrie at 760-7358. 
 


